
        August 12th 2019 - IMRVT Trail Report  
 
- Construction is well underway on Phase 2. Grading has been completed in 
Brandywine Nature Preserve, and along 3rd St. I have requested information related to 
the timing and location of construction meetings. I have also asked a number of 
questions related to the height of the trail along 3rd St and if it will be separated from 
traffic adequately, for safety purposes. So far, I have no response as to whether we are 
on target for October 30 completion, per plan. 
 
- Some trees in BNP should also be removed as a proactive step to minimize root 
undermining the trail in future growing seasons.  

 
 

- The condition of the Trail is very good. Many good Samaritans have been 
cleaning up miscellaneous small items.   Thanks to those folks !!  

 
- Need a replacement rail for the split rail fence which runs along Stateline Rd. One 
is missing.  

 


